NOTES

ST

A Southern Baptist Church

Our Mission Statement:
The mission of Glen Burnie Baptist Church is to
glorify God by bringing the message of Christ,
His gift of salvation, and His call to discipleship
to our community, our nation, and the world.

7524 Old Stage Road
Glen Burnie, Maryland 21061

Website: www.glenburniebaptist.org
Phone No. 410-766-2588

E-Mail:
Church church@glenburniebaptist.org

Cathee Neiswender, Office Administrator
cathee@glenburniebaptist.org

Sunday, October 18, 2020




Sunday at GBBC

Sunday School

9:30 am

*On campus children Sunday School classes
will stay cancelled for a while longer*

CLASS TIME | ROOM
Explore the Bible (Co-ed) based 302
on Lifeway Curriculum (Isaiah) 9:30 Conf. Rim.
Bible Survey Class (Co-ed) book . Worship
by book Bible Study (Acts) 9:30 Center
Ruth Class (Ladies) — based on
Lifeway Curriculum (Isaiah) 9:30 Prayer
’ Chapel
Worship Service* 11:00 am

*Qur worship service will continue to be streamed live at 11:00am

on our website: glenburniebaptist.org.

On the welcome page, click “Watch Our Live Stream” to

view the Service.

Prayer Requests This Week

Church
e Pray for Melody Howard, (Mark’s mom) who will begin chemotherapy treatments
on 10/27

Community
e Pray for the advancement of the gospel in our community.

SBC Missionaries

Today in our missionary prayer time, we’re going to pray for two of our missionaries who
are probably more AWAKE than any other missionaries! That’s because Mike and Tisha
Jones serve in Colombia, South America, where coffee is grown.

Many of the people they share the gospel with work on coffee farms. Those farms grow
the beans that probably become the coffee you and I buy at our local grocery or coffee
shop. Most of the people Mike and Tisha witness to are not farm owners. They are the
hired hands who do the heavy work of picking the crops or the like.

Their income is meager and so is their outlook on life: They find it hard to believe Jesus
would have died for someone like them. Can we commit to something right now? Most of
us here will get up tomorrow and have coffee as the day starts. If that’s you, could

we commit to pray tomorrow morning for Mike and Tisha, as you

sip that coffee?

And let’s pray for them now. They are two more of the many, many missionaries our
church supports through our Cooperative Program giving, across South America and
around the world.

| 52 Mike & Tisha Jones
- |




Let's Worship
Together Safely

» Hand washing is
STILL important

» Hand shaking,
hugging, and other
social contact
should still be
avoided for a while

+ Social Distancing is STILL important - Additional
spacing for seating is provided and we
recommend only sitting near/next to those with
whom you live

« Distribution of materials (hymnals, bulletins, etc)
is currently suspended

» Closed-quarters small meetings (Bible
Fellowship, Sunday School) will not immediately
resume

» Anyone who is ill or showing symptoms of being sick should avoid
services and meetings. Join us online!

» Elderly and vulnerable folks should take extra precautions, which may
mean worshiping virtually for a while longer even when onsite services
resume

» Face coverings are required indoors - face coverings are optional
outside

Thank you for worshiping with us!

We appreciate your taking these exira precautions
to keep you and others healthy.

Worship Service
11:00 am

Welcome & Prayer
I Need Thee Every Hour

Pastoral Remarks & Prayer

Where the Spirit of the Lord Is
Show Your Power
Lord I Need You

Dr. Greg Kame

“Be Imitators of Christ: Live by the Power of the Holy Spirit”
Ephesians 5:14-21

Pastor’s Message

Reflection—Fill Me Now

Closing Prayer and Benediction




This Week at Glen Burnie Baptist Church

MONDAY, October 19

TUESDAY, October 20

WEDNESDAY, October 21
Virtual* Bible study and prayer meeting  6:30 pm

*Both AM and PM sessions on campus remain suspended for now

THURSDAY. October 22

FRIDAY, October 23

SATURDAY, October 24

SUNDAY. October 25
Sunday School (Adult only) 9:30 am
Worship Service 11:00 am

www.glenburniebaptist.org — “Watch Our Live Stream”

NOTICES

In keeping with the GBBC governing documents current at this time, the church in
business meeting on October 14™ established a Pastor Search Committee (PSC) for
the purposes of identifying and presenting a candidate as the next permanent
pastor of GBBC. The PSC is pleased to announce that our Interim Pastor Dr. Greg
Kame will be presented on November 1* as the next pastor of GBBC. In a special
called business meeting immediately after church service that day, a vote will be
taken to call Dr. Kame as Pastor. Please come and participate in the service and
business meeting if you are able. If you are a member and unable to attend, your
vote can be done with a proxy ballot. Please be in prayer about this very
important decision in the life of the church and for Dr. Kame. The PSC invites you
to view online through the GBBC website any of Dr. Kame’s previous sermons.
Dr. Kame will be present in the worship center/sanctuary for a Q&A time next
Sunday October 25" from 9:45am to 10:30am prior to fellowship time. Come
prepared to ask questions and hear from Dr. Kame about his call to the ministry,
his theological teachings, his lovely family, etc. The Pastor Search Committee is
presenting him to the church body in 11am service on November 1* in view of a
call to be our permanent pastor at GBBC. Please plan to attend and then enjoy
some fellowship afterwards prior to the regular church service at 11am.

FOR THE RECORD October 11, 2020
Unified Budget Needs $ 5,844.40
Unified Budget Giving $ 5,634.00
Sunday School 30
Worship Service 44

October iy Pastor
H\ﬁp a l r t‘héay Appreciation Month/
Only 2 weeks yet to-show

THIS WEEK: your appreciatiov to-our
October wonderful pastor.
20— John Moore Cards, calls, and other

511 Baylor Rd. tokens of appreciationw
Glen Burnie, MD 21061 e wel '

410-760-6472

23— Sharon Manning
203 9th Ave., SE
Glen Burnie, MD 21061
410-350-1831

&% ANNIVENVARNIEY
October 19— Don & Joyce Foley




National Collection week is Nov. 16-23.
We will have brochures available
beginning next week to guide you in
packing your own shoebox, and will be
collecting them here at GBBC until
Sunday, Nov. 15 to be delivered to a

drop off location during collection week.



